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Monthly Revenues for December Mixed; YTD Collections on Target 

 
TRENTON – State Treasurer Bradley Abelow today announced that revenues for 
December were slightly below estimates for the month but that for the fiscal year-to-date, 
overall revenue is close to projections. 
 
For December, overall tax collections totaled $2.9 billion, which is $138.3 million (-4.5 
percent) below projections for the month.  Among the major revenues, the Gross Income 
Tax was $936.4 million for the month, which is $159.5 million (-14.6 percent) below 
estimates. Monthly Corporation Business Tax collections totaled $454.5 million, which is 
$62.5 (+16.0 percent) above projections and the Sales Tax for December was $930 
million, $10.9 million (-1.2 percent) below projections for the month. 
 
 “While the Income Tax fell short of December targets, we saw some offsetting, robust 
performance in the CBT for the month,” Treasurer Abelow said.  “We also note that since 
much of the final estimated payments for the tax year are not fully taken into account 
until after December, we would expect to have a more complete, two-month view of our 
income tax position after January’s collections.” 
 
With December’s collections counted, New Jersey year-to-date revenues stood at $13 
billion, which is within 0.5 percent of projections at the half-way point of FY 07.  
 
Among the major taxes, year-to-date revenue from the Gross Income Tax is $4.2 billion, 
which is $179.6 million (-4.0 percent) below projections. Corporate Business Tax 
collections stand at $1.1 billion, $177.9 million (+18.1 percent) higher than projections. 
Sales Tax revenue is $4.2 billion, which is $2.5 million (+0.1 percent) above estimates. 
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